
  
   News and Announcements 

Tyler Tyler Tyler Tyler 

  Visit our Website! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

 
 

Tyler Aggie Moms meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 
6:30 p.m. 

Pollard United Methodist Church 
3030 Copeland Road 

Tyler, TX 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

We have a public Facebook page, Tyler A

Mothers Club. Please LIKE us!

Our private Facebook page-Tyler Aggie 

Moms-is available for all paid members, 

please ask to join! 
 

   BOUTIQUE NEWS
Weekend Aggie Mom Boutique Raffle. We are putting 

together two different Gift Gift cards are still 
for the Family Card Trees. One will be primarily food 

locations and the other cards from retailers that offer 

goods to decorate an Aggie’s apartment. We expect 

these to be very popular raffle items and raise a 

generous amount for our Scholarship Fund. Please 

consider donating at least one gift card! Bring them to 

the MARCH meeting OR mail them to:                                                         

Tyler Aggie Moms PO Box 8936 Tyler, TX  75711

 

FYI: Important note-Boutique will close at 

4:00 pm on Saturday, earlier than previous years!

 

     
Want to purchase raffle tickets for the 
Aggie Apartment Raffle? Please 

Tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

 

    
 

   

 We have a TENTATIVE date for the Aggie Moms’ Garage

always a big success! Jan Carter has earmarked Saturday,

24th for the sale - that is, weather permitting! Watch your email 

and Facebook page for any updates or changes.

 Our Scholarship Dinner and Silent Auction is Tuesday, March 

27th rather than our usual 3rd Thursday

Speaker is also a Former Student Class of

part of recognizing our Graduates!  
we are trying this year and we have been overwhelmed by the 

generosity of Aggies in our area. The enthusiasm for this event is 

very encouraging and the auction items are incredible! Please 

join us - you won’t be disappointed!

 We will have a good presence at Family Weekend April 13

with our Apartment and Restaurant Raffle.  There is still time to 

donate a card or two-just send to our PO Box and we will get 

them added to the tree.  We would also love to have you 

volunteer for an hour shift to sell tickets.  If you are planning to 

attend Family Weekend, please let us know when you can help!

 I am so thankful for the 2017-18 Board members. They 

worked hard to make this year a success! We are getting the 

ballot ready for the 2018-19 year and 

available.  If you are interested in joining the Board, please let 

me know.  

 We will be voting on the new Board Members as well as the 

TAMU Campus organizations for donations at our April 19

meeting. Please be thinking of groups y

know I will see each of you at one of these events!

 

Until then, Gig ’em! 

Rebecca 
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Ahhhh, Spring…Blooms! Breaks! Baseball! 

The list goes on. We are in a mad dash to the 

finish line for this school 

we were just sending our Aggies back to 

school but here we are with Spring Break 

around the corner and Goody Bag delivery set 

for April 30th! 

 

  

e have a TENTATIVE date for the Aggie Moms’ Garage Sale- 

always a big success! Jan Carter has earmarked Saturday, March 

that is, weather permitting! Watch your email 

and Facebook page for any updates or changes. 

Scholarship Dinner and Silent Auction is Tuesday, March 

Thursday meeting. Our Guest 

Class of ’75 and excited to be 

  This event is something new 

we are trying this year and we have been overwhelmed by the 

generosity of Aggies in our area. The enthusiasm for this event is 

very encouraging and the auction items are incredible! Please 

you won’t be disappointed! 

a good presence at Family Weekend April 13-15 

with our Apartment and Restaurant Raffle.  There is still time to 

just send to our PO Box and we will get 

them added to the tree.  We would also love to have you 

t to sell tickets.  If you are planning to 

attend Family Weekend, please let us know when you can help! 

18 Board members. They 

worked hard to make this year a success! We are getting the 

19 year and still have a few spots 

available.  If you are interested in joining the Board, please let 

e will be voting on the new Board Members as well as the 

TAMU Campus organizations for donations at our April 19th 

meeting. Please be thinking of groups you’d like to support. I 

know I will see each of you at one of these events! 
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hhhh, Spring…Blooms! Breaks! Baseball! 

The list goes on. We are in a mad dash to the 

finish line for this school year. It seems like 

we were just sending our Aggies back to 

school but here we are with Spring Break 

around the corner and Goody Bag delivery set 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 MARK your calendars! Our Scholarship 

Dinner and Silent Auction will be Tuesday, 

March 27th. RSVP soon! 

RSVP by March 15, 2018!
 
 

If you know of an Aggie Former Student in our area 
that might like to attend our Scholarship Dinner, 

please email us their contact information.
Tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com 

 
  

 Have something unique that you would like to 

donate to the Silent Auction? Please contact Joni 

Farmer at 903-539

tylerfarmer@sudddenlink.net

 

 Our Annual Aggie Mom Garage sale is

set for March 24th.  More Details 

Facebook page

 
  

 

 
Important Dates for 

 
March 27-Scholarship Dinner and Silent Auction

Hollytree Country Club
 

April 13-14, TAMU Family Weekend and
2018-Federation Meetings and Aggie Mom Boutique

 
April 19th Meeting-Pollard UMC

 
April 21- Tyler-Smith County Muster

Church CLC Banquet Hall
 

May 1- Meeting and Officer Installation
@Bruno’s 

Special Speaker-Peggy Nolan 2018
President 

 
 

Tyler-Smith County A&M Club Muster
Saturday, April 21, 

Rose Heights Church CLC Banquet Hall
Doors open at 6:00pm

Cost-$12.00 
For more information contact Alicen Glasscock

Ph: 214-850-8157  alicen.glasscock@yaho
 

    
Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!

LLLLana ana ana ana Hood is goHood is goHood is goHood is going to teach us to play 42! ing to teach us to play 42! ing to teach us to play 42! ing to teach us to play 42! 
can shake those bones at the Thecan shake those bones at the Thecan shake those bones at the Thecan shake those bones at the The

WhenWhenWhenWhen? April 19? April 19? April 19? April 19thththth    Meeting at Pollard!Meeting at Pollard!Meeting at Pollard!Meeting at Pollard!
BE there!BE there!BE there!BE there!    

    

MARK your calendars! Our Scholarship 

Dinner and Silent Auction will be Tuesday, 

 

Looking for some fun friends with hearts to serve.  
Volunteer for an Officer/Committee role on our Board. 
We would love to have you! Contact Rebecca Mohr at

tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com

Goody Bag Time is Coming after this guy…
April 30th is the date we need helpers in Aggieland to 
pass out the bags to our Aggies! And it
late to start thinking about Finals Goody
need to order one for the Spring Delivery, contact 
Shelley McGuire 903-279-8518 or go to 
https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/forms/goodie
bag-form/ 

 
RSVP by March 15, 2018! 

in our area 
that might like to attend our Scholarship Dinner, 

ontact information. 

that you would like to 

donate to the Silent Auction? Please contact Joni 

539-3108 or 

tylerfarmer@sudddenlink.net 

Our Annual Aggie Mom Garage sale is tentatively 

More Details to come on our 

page! 

Important Dates for 2018 

Scholarship Dinner and Silent Auction-
Hollytree Country Club 

14, TAMU Family Weekend and                         
Meetings and Aggie Mom Boutique 

Pollard UMC-Can You 42? 

Smith County Muster-6:00@Rose Heights 
Church CLC Banquet Hall 

Meeting and Officer Installation-6:30 PM 

Peggy Nolan 2018-2019 Federation 

Muster Invitation 
, 2018 

Rose Heights Church CLC Banquet Hall 
Doors open at 6:00pm 

 
For more information contact Alicen Glasscock ’13 

8157  alicen.glasscock@yahoo.com 

Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!Join us for a crash course in true Aggie Fun!    
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Looking for some fun friends with hearts to serve.  
Volunteer for an Officer/Committee role on our Board. 

Contact Rebecca Mohr at: 
tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com 

after this guy…  
is the date we need helpers in Aggieland to 

And it’s NEVER too 
tart thinking about Finals Goody Bags! If you 

need to order one for the Spring Delivery, contact 
8518 or go to 

https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/forms/goodie-


